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I am in full support of the bill to provide housing in my community. For reason such as 

gentrification and high cost on living, many native NEP families can either no long 

afford to live in the area let alone BUY in the area. This would allow Self 

Enhancement, Inc the opportunity to make generational impacts to OUR 

COMMUNITY. As a life long member IT MATTERS 


